
  

 

 

843-563-3058 
   memorialbaptistch@att.net   

       Website: mbcsg.com 
 
 

Rev. Dawjr Wood 
Senior Pastor 
205-789-4864 

 

Mary Murray 
            Church Secretary 

843-560-8150 

Jason Dulaney 
Music Minister 

Interim Youth/Children 
843-810-5637 

         SUNDAY SCHEDULE 
      Sunday School: 9:00 am 
          Worship: 10:00 am               [ 

    
  LAST SUNDAY       

     Worship Attendance: 128 
             Sunday School: 96 
 

TITHES AND OFFERINGS 
               Weekly Goal 
                    $5,442.11 
                  Received 
                    $6,102.90 
        
                                            
 

If you would like to give on- 
line (safe and secure) open  
your camera and focus on 
the QR code below for the 
Memorial giving link 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 DEACON OF THE WEEK 
 

              November 21-27 
              Harry McAlhany           
 
 
 

        CHILDREN’S CHURCH 
                 November 21                  

 

       Samuel and Kelcie Horne  
                                       

 

                 NURSERY 
                November 21 
         

    Dean and Candace Ilderton  
Jamie and Elizabeth McAlhany 

 
 

GUEST SPEAKER TODAY 
 

We welcome Rev. and Mrs. Dale Wood, 
Sr., of Lafayette, AL, to our church today. 
They are Pastor Dawjr’s parents. Rev. 
Wood is a Baptist Associational Director of 
Missions. Mr. and Mrs. Wood have served 
in ministry for over 20 years, including 
pastoring a church. They have 5 children, 
including Dawjr. Rev. Wood, Sr., will bring 
the message this morning. 

 

 
WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 

           

           By Letter: 
           5. Mr. Joel Brandt 
          6. Mrs. Kristina Brandt (Joel) 
                   7. Shawn Brandt 
 
 

 
OPERATION CHRISTMAS 

CHILD SHOEBOXES 
 

We will be taking the OCC Shoeboxes to 
the Lighthouse Church on Sunday, Nov. 21, 
immediately following the worship 
service. From there they will be taken to 
Charlotte to the regional processing 
center. Please have your filled OCC 
Shoebox at Memorial by the end of the 
service. Also, we still need money to ship 
the boxes overseas. Thank you for your 
generosity!  

 
ATTENTION 

 

The 12th grade/College/Career Class is col- 
lecting new, unwrapped toys for Toys for 
Tots. If you would like to participate, 
please turn in to Susan Patrick by Dec. 5. 

 
JOINT THANKSGIVING SERVICE 

 

The St. George United Methodist Church 
will join Memorial Church on Sunday 
evening, November 21, 6:30, for a joint 
Thanksgiving Service. The service will be 
held in the fellowship hall. 

 
ATTENTION YOUTH 

 

The youth will NOT meet on Sunday 
evening, Nov. 21.       
 
                                  

A NOTE FROM THE PASTOR 
 

 

Church Family, 
 

This Thanksgiving week I wanted to take a 
moment to thank you all for bringing my 
family to Saint George as your pastor. It has 
been such an honor and privilege to serve 
with you all. From the very first phone call 
with Wayne, I prayed that the Lord would 
make a way for my family to be in St. George. 
Getting to know each of you the past six 
months has been so special. Getting to work 
with Ms. Mary each day is such a pleasure. 
She has truly cared for me day by day. She has 
been such an encouragement! Getting to do 
ministry with Jason and Shannon and their 
family has been a great joy. I’m grateful for 
the ways they’ve invested in my kids lives. 
Each committee I’ve met with, I leave 
encouraged, challenged  and excited for the 
mission God has Called each of us to. The 
deacons have been a wise sounding board. 
They are my Christian brothers and I’m 
grateful for the ways they lead our church. 
From the grass cutting team to the choir, I am 
grateful for the ways you all serve. For those 
that have individually been generous towards 
the church and my family, thank you! It takes 
all of us unified towards the mission, praying 
and humbly listening to move forward in 
revitalization. This thanksgiving, I’m grateful 
for a church that prays and acts in obedience 
towards God. Truly grateful! 
 

Pastor Dawjr  
 

 
CIU COLLEGE STUDENT  

CHECK IN CODE 
 

 
 

Sunday, November 21, 2021 

mailto:memorialbaptistch@att.net


 

Sermon Notes 
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